
Schweitzer

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Send to Council.

Debbie

From: Dave Blank [mailto:dblank@racine.org]
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2010 3:18 PM
To: Jones, Richard
Subject: bike course for 7-22

Rick,

l'd like to get you and your staff's comments on this proposed bike course for the Superweek race on Thursday, July
22"d. lt's a variation of the courses that we've used the last two years. The downtown merchants asked that we again
have the race in downtown after we threatened to move it to the area around Roosevelt park. Last year we were able
to keep open a lane on Wisconsin and two lanes on Lake Ave.

Dave Blank
President/CEO
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